
Just Energy Transition Partnership (JETP) in South Africa - Proposal on
use of remaining funds

Comment
Type Commenter Name Commenter

Profile Comment Date

Comment 1 daniel.menebhi@seco.admin.ch Switzerland
We  understood  that  the  support  to  JETP  was  financed  through  the
administrative budget but only charged to CTF.

Is this correct?

6/14/2023
2:25:12
PM

Response 1 dlevymolner@worldbankgroup.org CIF AU
Thank you for this question. The JETP Secretariat work has been financed
by the administrative budget approved to be drawn from CTF resources by
the Joint TFCs as part of the FY22 Supplemental Budget approvals. No SCF
resources have been used for JETP.

After the CTF TFC approved this, it had to be re-submitted for approval by
the 2 Committees jointly (CTF and SCF). This double approval workflow was
decided by the CTF TFC in October 2022 (see paragraph 12).

6/14/2023
4:28:53
PM

Response 2 daniel.menebhi@seco.admin.ch Switzerland
Thank you. In that case, we have no further comment and support the
proposal.

6/15/2023
6:59:20
AM

https://www.cif.org/sites/cif_enc/files/2022-11/ctf_co-chairs_summary_october_25-27_2022.pdf

